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RVS/CIR/036/2024-25                                                                                26th July 2024 
 

CANCELLATION OF FIELD TRIP TO ARAVALI BIODIVERSITY PARK 
 

Dear Parents, (Grades X to XII) 
 

We regret to inform you that the planned field trip to Aravali Biodiversity Park, 
scheduled for Friday July 26th, 2024, has been cancelled due to the prevailing 
adverse weather condi�ons. The safety and well-being of our students is our 
utmost priority. We will be sharing the revised date of the visit with you soon.  

We appreciate your understanding and coopera�on. Should you have any 
ques�ons or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the class teacher. 

 

Thank you for your con�nued support. 

 

Warm regards 
 

Ms. Nidhi Tewari 
Principal 
 


